
 

 
 

 
2nd November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Christmas Fair – Prize Donations 
 
We are holding our Christmas Fair on Wednesday 30th November 2022.  In order to make it a success we are 
asking for your support.   
 
We would greatly appreciate donations of the following suggestions;  
 
TOMBOLA: Clean cuddly toys / New Toys 

Chocolates / Selection Boxes 
 
HAMPERS: Soap / Gift sets  

Craft Items  
Sweets  
Candles  
Christmas Items  
Books / Stationary  
Anything you would be happy to receive yourself! 

 
BUCKET OF Spirits 
BOOZE: Wine 

Beer  
 
Please do not send in any used or out of date items.  
 
Any donation no matter what size will help the event to be a success.  We look forward to receiving lots of 
fabulous prizes and would like to thank you for your generosity as we cannot hold such a large event without 
your support.   
 
If you are able to donate any of the above items please bring them into school by Monday 21st November.  
 
If you are a small business and would like a stall at the Christmas Fair, please contact the school office.  
 
As a Catholic school, we are committed to fundraising for a range of causes, all monies raised from the 
Christmas Fair will benefit all children in school.   
 
Thank you for your continued support at this busy time of year. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs Gleed-Thornley 
Headteacher 
 


